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Subject: New Charters for Institute of Traffic Engineers Sections

Attached herewith is a draft of the proposed model charters to
be issued to sections under the terms of the new constitution which
becomes effective January 1, 1973. Could you please review this charter
and respond to Mr. William R. McGrath, Administrative Vice President,
indicating generally whether or not the Australian section could live
within such a charter. There have already been certain modifications
made on the basis of the requests from the Canadian section.

I am rather disappointed at progress to date on formulation of
the Australian section. I know that you and everyone else involved
are very busy but could you give me an idea of where you stand.

When are the plans to have a section meeting during the Australian
Road Research meeting in Canberra. Perhaps I can make arrangements
to be there.
Best regards,
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urence A. I-)éldanville
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